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Lou Mansolillo

From: Madalyn Sklar <madalynsklar@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 3:18 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Please support HB 7231 - Kratom KCPA

I've been consuming Kratom daily for my chronic pain since 2019. It's been life-
changing for me and works far better than opioids. My biggest concern is ensuring that 
it is safe. Please support the federal KCPA that's been filed. Thank you! 
 
 
---- 
Madalyn Sklar 
Tattoo-wearing social media evangelist. Podcaster. Community builder. Kratom advocate. 
Websites: MadalynSklar.com and Kratom Stories Podcast 


